
From: seasonalrateclass
To:
Subject: Letter of Comment - EB-2020-0246
Date: Wednesday, March 3, 2021 10:44:32 AM

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Monday, March 1, 2021 1:17 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-03-01

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
John Mcquillan

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Ontario Energy Board,

This letter is regarding the notice from Hydro One about the OEB hearing to eliminate the seasonal rate class. 
These rate increases (delivery charge) are nothing but discrimination toward seasonal rate payers.  Why do I have to
pay more for service, when my neighbor who lives here year round will pay less?  We both use the same power
lines, and I have lived here longer! You say you are eliminating the seasonal rate class, but really you are not, just
changing the rate class name and charging us more.
Your letter also claims the OED is an independent and impartial public agency that makes decisions that serve
public interest.  In whos public interest does OEB really serve the big corporation or the public consumer.
Waiting for reply.

-- Attachment --
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